D.A.V PUBLIC SCHOOL, THANE (W) (2022 — 2023)
PRIMARY / SECONDARY SECTION

Date : 22.07.2022

Ref: DAV/Thane/2022-23/Cir/27
Dear Parents,

Greetings.

We are pleased to inform that D.A.V. Public School, Thane has taken the initiative in
collaboration with an organization Book my Junk for the safe disposal of E- Waste.

In the present time, life without electronic devices is difficult to think, whether it is mobile,
laptop, computers or any electric goods etc.These equipments have certain life and once they are
no longer useful, they are replaced with the new ones. The discarded ones get accumulated in
most households and finally end up in the landfills as they are disposed in the garbage bins. This
in turn leads to air, soil and water pollution. Let’s come together and join hands for a cleaner
environment and spread awareness for appropriate disposal of E- waste.

# COLLECTION OF E-WASTE:
Students will collect E-waste from their home and bring it to school for its safe disposal.

The students can bring small electronic devices under E-waste disposal like:
1) Mobile phones/Tabs
2) Bluetooth Speakers
3) Chargers
4) Cables
5) Mouse
6) Head phones / ear phones
7) Extension cord
8) LED bulbs etc..

The collection of the disposed E-waste will be done in school on 28" and 29t July 2022.
The E-waste to be handed over to the respective Class Teachers.

With Regards,
Mrs Simmi Juneja

Principal




